

Todd M. Noftall
General Manager
Hilton Garden Inn Toronto/Markham
300 Commerce Valley Drive East
Thornhill, Ontario, L3T 7X3

Dear Mr. Noftall,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you so much for all your support of The Canadian Centre for Abuse Awareness. You have donated so many helpful items such as desk and table lamps, coffee makers, mugs, chairs and bibles.

We have been able to give these much needed items to the women in our Delivering Hope program which supports women coming out of shelters. Often these women leave with the clothes on their backs, so we are able to provide housewares, and now gently used furniture to help them get a new start in life.

We are proud to have the Hilton Garden Inn Toronto/Markham as a sponsor of our Delivering Hope Program. You may learn more about it from our website <a href="www.abusehurts.ca">www.abusehurts.ca</a>. We are in the process of updating our sponsors on our website and anew flyer, we would like to add your name with your permission.

Thank you again for all your support.

Illen Campbell

Yours very truly,
CANADIAN CENTRE FOR ABUSE AWARENESS

Ellen Campbell O.Ont

CEO, & Founder